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Abstract

We are pleased to welcome you to the “3rd Euro Sports Medicine-
Fitness and Physiotherapy" after the successful completion of the 
series of Euro Sports Medicine Congress. The congress is scheduled 
to take place in the beautiful city of Paris, France on July 15-16, 
2021. This Euro Sports Medicine 2020 conference will provide you 
with an exemplary research experience and huge ideas.

The perspective of the Euro Sports Medicine Conference is to set up 
Sports Medicine research to help people understand how treatment 
techniques have advanced and how the field has developed in 
recent years. 

Euro Sports Medicine is a branch of medicine that deals with 
physical fitness and the treatment and prevention of injuries 
related to sports and exercise. Sports medicine physicians have 
completed medical school, specialized in residency training, and 
then specialize further in sports medicine or 'sports and exercise 
medicine'. Specialization in sports medicine may be a doctor's first 
specialty. It may also be a sub-specialty or second specialisation 
following a specialisation such as physiatrist, family medicine, 
paediatrics or orthopedic surgery. 

Sports injuries are commonly caused by overuse, direct impact, 
or the application of force that is greater than the body part can 
structurally withstand. Common injuries include bruises, sprains, 
strains, joint injuries and nose bleeds. Several surgical procedures 
in sport include repair to damaged cartilage and ligaments in the 
knee (especially cruciate ligament tears), AC shoulder injuries, 
dislocations and tendonitis. Surgery can usually be used to repair 
damaged soft tissue, align bones and re-position joints Euro Sports 
Medicine. 

They understand the impacts of sports and exercise on their patients' 
bodies, such as concussions and repetitive motion injuries, and they 
work closely with orthopedic surgeons and physical therapists to 
develop tailored treatment plans that suit each patient's specific 
needs.

Sports medicine focuses on helping people improve their athletic 
performance, recover from injury and prevent future injuries. It 
is a fast-growing health care field, because health workers who 
specialize in sports medicine help all kinds of people, not just 
athletes. 

The Archives of Sports Medicine and Physiotherapy covers major 
aspects of sports medicine and sports science such as prevention, 
management, rehabilitation of sports, exercise and physical activity 
related injuries and occupational problems. 

Sports Medicine Definition Sports medicine is an area of medical 
practice concerned with the treatment of injuries resulting from 
athletic activities. A physician practicing sports medicine focuses 
on sports-related medical services. 

The procurement of organs for injuries involves the removal of 
organs from the bodies of the deceased. This removal must comply 
with legal requirements, including the definition of death and 
consent.

To enhance the field and make people aware of it. The organizing 
committee decided to hold a conference. Euro Sports Medicine is 
one of the fast growing and developing areas of injuries.

People who have missed attending the past conference are most 
welcome to present your research ideas at the 2021 Euro Sports 
Medicine conference. This conference will help you improve 
networking with eminent people in the field of Surgery.
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